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N O T I C E
(Preparation, negotiation, and presentation of the draft CSH omnibus resolution)

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, Ambassador Andrés González Díaz, Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS, requests that they submit their proposed texts for the draft omnibus resolution of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, the formal consideration of which will commence on March 26, 2014.

Consequently, the Chair invites the delegations to begin forwarding their texts to the committee secretary (aaristizabal@oas.org). The first draft of the resolution, which will be prepared with the texts received by March 20, will be published on Monday, March 23, and included on the order of business of the meeting of the CSH scheduled for March 26. Additional drafts received after March 20 will be included in revised versions of the draft resolution. The Committee must soon decide on the deadlines for the submission of drafts and for the conclusion of the negotiation of the draft resolution with a view to it is referral to the Permanent Council.

In addition, in the coming days, the Chair will initiate a process of informal consultations in order to receive comments and facilitate dialogue on proposals that delegations may wish to discuss among themselves and, as appropriate, on the draft resolution, all in the interests of moving forward as efficiently as possible with its preparation.

The CSH is a byword for innovation and efficiency and the Chair will propose relying on every available means to encourage that tradition to continue.
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